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York, Marylisa

From: Burke, Ruth A
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 9:50 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: FW: CMP Corridor

 
 
Ruth Ann Burke 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Board of Environmental Protection 
Commissioner’s Office 
 

From: Lou Graceffa <l.graceffa@georgestevens.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 9:00 PM 
To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 
Subject: CMP Corridor 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I previously emailed you to  voice my objection to the construction of the  CMP Corridor. Now, given the overwhelming 
objection of the project reflected in November's referendum,  
it seems clear that the continued construction along the corridor's path must stop.It also 
seems clear that the DEP should suspend the permit issued to CMP given that the 
project will most likely be halted by the courts. 
 
 
Louis Graceffa 
218 Bay Road 
Brooklin, Me. 
04616 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


